
 

 

 
 

    26/08/2023 

 

Notice 

 

FYBCOM Sem I Practice Class test  

 

All first-year learners are required to attend the Practice Test scheduled on Tuesday, 

29th August 2023 on the platform IITB safe app. The Test will start sharp at 9:00 am 

and end at 9:10am.  Please ensure you are in your classroom. The teacher will be in 

the class to guide you with any issues when the test is conducted. 

 

Prof. Vinita Pimpale 

COE of Podar College  


